Dr. Skip Rochefort

GK-12 Fellowship Program

Chemical Engineering Department

Gleeson Hall 103

Oregon State University

Corvallis, OR  97331-2702

Dear Dr. Rochefort:

I wish to recommend Jonathan W. Smith for a Graduate Teaching Fellowship through the GK-12 Program at Oregon State University.  I have known Jonathan for six months both as his professor and his graduate program advisor.

Jonathan is a hard working and reliable student.  His motivation, inquisitive nature, and work ethic would make him an asset to your program.  I have also overseen Jonathan’s responsibilities as a teaching assistant for one of our undergraduate courses and have been impressed with his his teaching abilities.


Jonathan has excelled in his coursework completed so far in the Geosciences Department and I have no doubt that he could fulfill the required 15 hours/week time requirement to succeed in your program during the next academic year.


Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further information.

Sincerely,

Dr. A. J. Kimerling

